COBHAMSATCOM

Connecting the future

Kgs. Lyngby, March 29 - 2023

To whom it may concern,

Regarding GPS rollover on Mini-C (TT-3026X)
Due to GPS Rollover some units of the Mini-C (TT-3026) are from March 25" — 2023 having errors
in the Date/Time stamp.

The errors have been identified as caused by the GPS module (Garmin) used in some of the units
being unable to handle the recent GPS rollover.

The error does not occur on all TT-3026X. Some TT-3026Xs are build using a GPS module from
U-Blox. These are still OK.

The TT-3026X in the field are +13 years old.

The product has been declared End of Service for some time and can no longer be updated to new
GPS settings.

Signed for and on behalf of Thrane & Thrane A/S
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